John Fowler

2814 Christopher Avenue Baltimore MD 21214

07/11/24

To whom it may concern:

My name is John Fowler, my family and I have lived in the 2800 block of Christopher Avenue adjacent to the proposed Overlay District for almost 10 years. As someone who is heavily involved in nearly every facet of our community, including being very active in our Neighborhood Association, I am in support of Councilman Dorsey's Harford Road Overlay Plan.

I believe the plan to be very prudent and beneficial, and believe that it will be a boon for our local businesses, help to give us the main street feel we are all looking for, help attract new businesses that residents want, and also increase and further diversify the population of the ares covered by the Overlay.

Sincerely,

John Fowler
